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Friday 29th November 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Young Voices Performance day 
 

Your child is attending the Young Voices Performance on Wednesday 8th January 2020. 
 
The coach will be leaving school at 10.15am and is due to return to Peter Paine at approximately 
midnight on that evening. You will be updated on Parent Hub if the timing is going to be different. Please 
pick your child up PROMPTLY from Peter Paine Performance Centre on the evening. 
 
Please ensure your child brings plenty of food and drink with them as it is going to be a long day; both a 
packed lunch and a packed tea.   
Your child is NOT permitted to bring any spending money with them and they will not need a mobile 
phone/ camera/ ipod as we will take plenty of photos and put on the website- we do not want anything to 
get lost during the excitement of the day.  
 
School uniform MUST be worn and the Young Voices T-shirt will be given to the children to wear on the 
day of the performance.  
 
We would like all children to be in school the next day as normal but we understand that they have had a 
very late night! If there is any issue with their attendance please speak to Mrs Pickwell or Mrs Braybrook 
otherwise we will see them at school at normal time the following morning. 
 
Young Voices Audience  
 
Doors open at 6pm, the concert starts at 7pm and finishes at approximately 9.00pm. You will receive 
your tickets as soon as they arrive at school. For information regarding parking please see the Young 
Voices website, they will provide you with the relevant information and the location of suitable carparks 
close to the arena. We are still waiting for information about what to do and where to go at the end of the 
concert if you are collecting your child. We will keep checking the website and once we have these details 
we will let you know.  
 
 
 
 



 
 
We are looking forward to this exciting trip! 
Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 6th December. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Stanton  Mrs Gadd 

 

Mrs Stanton and Mrs Gadd 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Young Voices – Mrs Stanton and Mrs Gadd 
 

My child …………………………………………………….    
 
I will be collecting my child from the concert  
           

I will be collecting my child from Peter Paine         
 
Name of person who is collecting my child at Peter Paine or at the concert:  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Contact number of named person collecting at Peter Paine or at the concert: 
 
……………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


